
ATIS: More Guidance Coming on WEAs
June 16, 2021 

ATIS told the FCC it’s developing guidance for wireless emergency alerts, responding to a 
September letter from then-Chairman Ajit Pai (see 2009100010). “ATIS agrees with the 
Commission that there is benefit” here, said a filing posted Tuesday in docket 15-91. “WEA 
3.0 Operational Considerations for Commercial Mobile Service Providers” is expected to be 
ready for balloting in Q3, the group said. The new “document will provide additional 
information on the purpose of the flexible operational settings,” ATIS said.
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